To Whom It May Concern:

On Feb. 15, 2018 funds were mistakenly deposited into the PAC account at Fifth Third Bank.
When the mistake was discovered | transferred the funds from the PAC account to the Business
Savings account where they belonged.

These transactions are indicated on Forms 31-A-2 & 31-B. Also attached is a copy of the check
mistakenly deposited in the wrong account plus copies of the receipts showing the funds have
been withdrawn and deposited in the correct account.

If there are any questions please contact me at either the phone number or e-mail addressed
listed below.

Thank you,

Mary Kennedy % /{
614-209-2344 / LT
hilliardeapres@gmail.com

)~




